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Principal’s Greeting 
 

 

Hello Students and Parents, 

 

Welcome to a year that promises to be filled with engaging instruction and 

real-world experiences as our students are emerged in the Georgia Standards 

of Excellence (GSE). In keeping with our mission, we strive to promote a 

lifelong love of learning while providing a learning environment that will help all 

students develop intellectually, socially, morally, emotionally, and physically to 

their fullest potential. 

 

At Sumter County Elementary School (SCES), we will encourage and support 

our students as they continuously discover and/or showcase their talents and 

acquire knowledge on the road to becoming successful graduates as well as 

productive and responsible citizens. As a part of our students’ journey, we will 

ensure that parents, family members, and community members have the 

opportunity to be actively involved in the learning process; therefore, our 

doors are always open for all stakeholders to visit and volunteer time and/or 

services. 

 

Again, we are excited to begin a new school year and look forward to working 

with our students, parents, and community! It is my pleasure to serve as an 

instructional leader and facilitator at SCES where we are “All STARs!” 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Ms. Teira Wallace 
Ms. Teira Wallace  

Principal  

   

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

  


